
From:                                                       James Foley
Sent:                                                         Friday, 10 December 2021 16:55
To:                                                            Mauro Gongora; Mauro Gongora
Cc:                                                             Wendy Casasola
Subject:                                                   Proposed TORs for Task Forces JF 20211202.pptx
Attachments:                                         Proposed TORs for Task Forces JF 20211202.pptx; RMTF work
plan FIP.xlsx
 
Dear Mauro,
Thank you for your time during our call last Tuesday
regarding the establishment of the FIP Research and Monitoring Task Force for
the
Belize Spiny Lobster FIP.
As promised, please find attached documents you requested:

1)      General
ToR for all FIP Task Forces (this can be used as a starting point for
development of ToR specific to the Research and
Monitoring Task Force during
the first meeting).

2)      FIP
work plan for research and Monitoring Task Force – to be adapted and updated in
collaboration with the other members of
the RMTF during the first and/or second
meeting.

 
Please let me know when you would like to arrange the first
meeting, I am proposing the second or third week of January 2022.
Let me know if you have any questions, or if there is any
way I can support you in moving this Task Force forward.
 
Kind regards,
James Foley
 
At TNC we work flexibly.  While it suits
me to email now, I don't anticipate a response outside your normal work hours.
 
Please
consider the environment before printing this email.
 
James Foley
Belize Fisheries Specialist
Mexico & Northern Central America
Program
james.foley@tnc.org
+501 635 4989 (Cell)
+501 822 0274 (Office)
jamesroatanmarinepark (Skype)
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